

ABOUT ME

Assistant Professional at Fargo Country Club from 1986-1988 and worked the event during that time.

I have played in approximately 30 ND Opens, the past few just playing in the Friday pro-am with two top 20 finishes. I have many great memories of the event, but my fondest comes from either 1987 or 1988. While working as an assistant professional during the event, I was given the time to play nine holes with a couple of participants, one being Tom Lehman. During that time, Tom talked about being newly married with a child on the way, and struggling being a mini tour professional. He was very kind to me that day, and I will always be able to say that I played a nine hole practice round with Mr Lehman.

I was lucky enough to start working at the event 40 years ago as an FCC employee. I learned the great dedication of everyone that works the event. I also started to see the dedication that The Village Family Service Center has for the event, the great things they do, and how the leadership and employees at Bobcat Company truly

treat this event as a family activity. How could I not continue to support this tournament.

I have been in the golf business since 1986. I worked as an assistant at Fargo Country Club, Moorhead Country Club, and was the Head Golf Professional at Edgewood Golf Course from 2000-2025. I am currently a Golf Shop Coordinator at Oxbow Country Club. I have been married to my wife Susan since 1988 and we have two grown daughters.

